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          DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE: 08/30/22 
 

Technical Advisory 
RS/TL22-027 

SUBJECT: Gadsden Flag Specialty License Plate 
 

 

Overview: 

The Gadsden Flag – Don’t Tread on Me specialty license plate has met the voucher requirement. 
Purchasing pre-sale vouchers are no longer required for this license plate to meet the 
requirements.  
 
The initial order for license plates will be placed soon. 
 
Details: 

After the initial order is placed, we will change the Sales Status Code from P-Authorized for Pre-
Sale to D-De-Authorized. 

To ensure we provide an adequate supply of license plates we will be updating the Sales Status 
Code until the license plates are shipped. 

Once the license plates are shipped to the county tax collector offices the status will be changed 
to A-Authorized for Sale. The inventory codes for personalized and amateur radio license plates 
will also be available at that time. After the initial order is received, the counties can place 
additional orders. 

We do not have a delivery date yet, but we anticipate the plates will be shipped to the county 
tax collector offices within 10-weeks. 
 
Conclusion: 

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 
Support Helpdesk. 
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